
 No. 22081: Early Leave on 5  th  May, 2023 

 Dear Parents, 

 In order for the school to have time to prepare for the Alumni Association Annual General 
 Meeting and Dinner, the school day will end at 12:50 p.m. on 5  th  May, 2023, i.e. students 
 will go home for lunch. There will be no Chinese Enhancement Class, Mathematics 
 Enhancement Class, Arts and Sports Activities and Homework Tutoring. Parents please 
 pick up your child on time. 

 If  you  have  any  enquiries,  please  feel  free  to  contact  our  School  Executive  Officer  Mr.  See 
 Kwok Ho at 2577-5188. 

 Li Sing Tai Hang School 

 _____________________ 
 Ms. Shirly Yip, the Principal 
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